
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Monday, 22 October 2018 3:48 PM 
Subject: Re: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award  
 
Dear Parties,  
 
Re: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award 
 
I refer to the above matter and the correspondence received from the AED Legal Centre on 
2 October 2018.  
 
In light of the request to adjourn the hearing dates listed for 5 and 6 November 2018, the 
Full Bench can make available two days between 28 – 30 November 2018.  
 
Accordingly, could the parties please advise as soon as practicable if these dates are 
suitable.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ammy Lewis 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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